
 

 

 
         Date: 28 Nov 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents,  

  

This year all our students will participate in Athletics Days the last week of this term on the following 
dates; 

  

Y1 and Y2 on Tuesday, 10th December from 9:30am to 11:30am 

Y3 on Wednesday 11th December from 9:30am to 11:30am 

Y4 on Wednesday 11th December from 12pm to 2pm 

Y5 on Thursday 12th December from 9:30am to 11:30am 

Y6 on Thursday 12th December from 12pm to 2pm 

  

The Athletics Days will be held on the Perth Street Sports Ground. All children should come to school 
as usual on that day. All students will walk together from school to the Perth Street Sports Ground 
with their teachers.   

  

Children should come to school wearing their P.E. kit and school hat. Please make sure your child 
brings a named water bottle and an easy to eat snack for the Day.   

  

All parents are invited to come along and watch their children take part in this fun event. The sports 
ground, located behind the Perth Street site, can be accessed at Shek Ku Street, see map below.  



 

 

 

  

We look forward to seeing you there.  

  

Yours Sincerely, 

KJS PE Department 

 


